Digi International Inc. — Section 508 Statement

Digi International, Inc. and its subsidiaries, with respect to Section 508 of the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, reasonably believe based upon their interpretation of the
regulations that due to the nature of their products they are not affected by the regulations
and therefore the accessibility standards of Section 508 do not apply.

If you have any questions or comments on the above please contact Patrick Reavey,
Government Sales Manager at 301-668-8800 patrick_reavey@digi.com.



